Ackley Public Library
Board Meeting Minutes
February 1, 2021

The Ackley Library Board held a meeting on February 1st via Zoom. Present were Earl Akers, Doug Boheman, Teri Elmore, and Katie Lupkes, Library Director.

The meeting was called to order at 5:01 pm by Vice-President Earl Akers.

Agenda and Minutes for January were approved by Doug first and Teri second. Bills will be signed by Lisa and Jennifer. 

For reports, Katie stated she had brought the end of the year reports to city hall. 

There were no new public comments.

In ongoing business, Earl inquired about the snow guards, baseboard heaters, and the heater in the back room. Katie responded that Judy Crawford had said she would take care of ordering and having the snow guards installed; Kendall would be coming in to start removal of the baseboard heaters; and it is thought that the heater in the back room has been fixed but it is not certain. 

In new business, Katie brought up the possibility of having a lighted “open” sign to hang in the window. The attending members were uncertain what they thought of a sign so it was decided to wait until the next meeting in hopes that the other board members would have an opinion. 

Katie presented a possible schedule for Summer Reading Program that included in-person programs. This proposition also included closing the library for an hour during the programs. Doug and Teri were uncomfortable with the idea of closing the library during normal hours and requested we look into holding the programs outside of the library’s hours. Katie agreed that she would work on a new plan that would be on Thursday mornings, before the library is open. There was also a concern about trying to have the Summer Reading Programs on the day RAGBRI is scheduled to come through, but the new plan would work outside of the hours that the RAGBRI riders would be in the library. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was adjourned by Doug at 5:24 pm.

The next board meeting will be April 5, 2021

Respectfully Submitted,
Katie Lupkes
